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Tourney update

As the Minuteman Classic (July
4-8th) draws nearer, the tournament
committees are beginning to roll. Two
successful fund ralsers, one at the

.Boston Ramrod and then the Monte Carlo
Hight at Campus, helped considerably to

get us closer to our fundraising target
of $12,000. Another Monte Carlo Night

is planned for sometime in June. The '

Finance Committee is expecting an even
better turnout the second time around.

The Housing Committee has made up
applications for anyone who can house a
player from a visiting team. 1If you
have the accomodations, please fill out
the application attached to this issue
of ON DECK. Either mail it to the
address on the application or give it
to a league official.

The Banquet/Special Events
Committee is busy planning the awards
ceremony which is to be theld at
Cyclerama, Saturday, July 7th and
various activities for after-play.

The Fields/Scheduling Committee
is awaiting final word on whether the
games could be played at Daisey Field

(the tournament is at present scheduled
for the fields at Cleveland Circle).

The Concessions Committes will
swing into action soon when official
Minuteman Classic T-shirts, buttons and
patches are prepared and made available
to the publiec.

The Advertising/P.R. Committee is
putting together a packet to introduce
each of the visiting tournament
participants to Boston. If you have
any ideas (pamphlets, matchbooks, ete.)
for the packet, please contact Jeff
Pike at 491-6765. .

B ¢ 4 you are interestad in
contributing time to any of the
tournament committees, please contact:

Fields/Scheduling

George Martin 266-2412
Finance/Fundraising

John Bowes 353-1308
Housing/Transportation

Alan Musson 277-5455

Advertising/Public Relations

Jeff Pike 491-6765
Banquet/Special Events

Leslie Tiffany 734-7337
Concessions

Dave 0'Connell 1-481-5761



